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Appendix: Sample Letter to the Inspector

[On Greybirch's letterhead]

Niall Haverty, Inspector
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street

Dublin 1, D01 V902
25 March 2024

Dear Inspector
Metrolink — Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport - ABP Case No ABP-314724-22
We refer to the submissions made by Greybirch in relation to the above Railway Order application.

We are pleased to confirm that all representations and submissions made by or on behalf of Greybirch
in respect of the draft Railway Order have been satisfactorily dealt with by Transport Infrastructure

Ireland and that no further submissions will be made by us or on our behalf.

We are pleased to confirm Greybirch's support for the MetroLink Project.

Your sincergly

e
Director

Greybirch Limited
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Bonneagar lompalr Eireann
Transport Infrastructurs Irsland

We hereby confirm our agreement to the above terms and conditions.

Rt

Director, Greybirch

Dated: March 2024



